
10/1- FAFSA Opens  
10/3- Ohio Christian University
Spring Registration Opens
10/7- Pickaway Manufacturing
Day
10/12- PSAT Test
10/17- Columbus State & Ohio
University Spring Registration
Opens
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LEHS Counselor Newsletter

September 28th was the annual Pickaway County College & Career Night at Circleville High School.
Students were able to meet with over 100 Employment and Education Representatives from schools
all over the state and beyond as well as local and regional businesses. Also throughout September at
LEHS we had visitors speak to our students from Ohio University, Ohio Christian University, Rio
Grande, Columbus State and Hocking College as well as representatives from Kenworth, the Navy
and the Coast Guard. Counselors also visited with English Classes to go over the Common
Application which is used to apply to multiple colleges on one platform.

Graduation Checks

Mr. Alspach (A-J)   Mrs. King (K-Z)   Ms. Swackhamer (Secretary)

Classes are well underway and we have been doing credit checks on all of our Class of 2023 Seniors.
Senior Success Meetings are completed where we meet individually with Seniors about future plans
as well as any barriers to graduation. Students must have 22 credits as well as the new graduation
requirements which include competency and readiness seals. Interventions are being put in place for
students that are not on track to graduate. Contact us anytime if you have questions or concerns
about graduation status or the new requirements. We are here to help!

Preparing for Careers and College

PSAT
Students had the opportunity to sign up
for the optional PSAT test in October. This
test is a practice for the SAT as well as a
potential qualifier for the National Merit
Scholarship Program and other
scholarships. The test takes place on
Wednesday, October 12th. 

@lehscounselors

Upcoming Dates

Pickaway-Ross Career & Technology Center (PRCTC) Presentation
All Sophomores were recently shown all of the programs that are available to them starting their
Junior Year. Students chose three programs to view on our tour of PRCTC, which will take place on
the afternoon of November 8th. 
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